
 

St. Stanislaus Church   219-879-9281 



  Mass Schedule 
Tuesday, September 2nd 

Weekday 

      8:00 a.m.   †Father Tom Tibbs 

                          Int. Kroehler Family  

 

Thursday, September 4th 

Weekday 

      9:00 a.m.    †Charles A. Haffner 

                           Int. Family   

             

Friday, September 5th 

Weekday 

      8:00 a.m.    Monthly Memorial 

            

Saturday, September 6th 

Weekday 

        4:00 p.m.   †Lawrence Bolka 

                             Int. Family 

 

Sunday, September 7th 

Twenty-Third Sunday In Ordinary Time 

       7:00 a.m.       ††Jim & Georgia Lippens 

  Int. Family 

      10:00 a.m.     †Doug Mankowski 

  Int. Mom & Dad, Jennifer, 

         Gabriella 
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Schedules 

September 6th & 7th 
Celebrant (Subject to change) 

           4:00 pm Father Rakoczy 

 7:00am Father  Ciesla  

 10:00am Father Ciesla 

Eucharistic Ministers 

 4:00 pm Natalie Herbert 

  Amy Labis 

 7:00am Mary Amm 

  Marie Przybylinski 

 10:00am Mike Eisele 

  Deb Wozniak 

Lectors 

 4:00pm Abby Knoll 

 7:00am Janice Plamowski 

 10:00am Joey Smith 

Ushers 

            4:00pm     M. Duszynski, D. Pishkur, 

  R. Labis, L. Haverstock 

 7:00am F. Adrian, J. Gallas, 

  J. Lippens, T. Pawlik 

          10:00am S. Poplawski, T. Poplawski, 

  B. Gabrunas, J. Gardner 

September Money Counters: Ruth Mokrycki, 

Jackie Kravetz, Bill Pier, Betty Hoffmaster 

Art League Exhibit 
The Legacy Center Gallery, located on the Campus 

of Queen of All Saints,  is proud to host the artwork 

of the Michigan City Art League members in their 

next installation. The artwork may be viewed during 

business hours. The artwork will be displayed 

through December 31st, at which time the Gallery 

will change with a new artist. Questions can be di-

rected to Art League President, Kadie O’Connor at 

kd3627@hotmail.com 

July Scrip Drawing 
Congratulations to Father Walter Ciesla, who is our 

July Scrip Drawing winner! Father is the winner of a 

$25.00 Scrip card of his choice. Thank you Father, 

for being a weekly purchaser of Scrip. You can be 

our next winner, if you follow Father’s example and 

start purchasing Scrip to help our Parish! 

 



Our Stewardship 
August 17th 
Regular Collection ………$6,097.70 

Renovation . ……………………..100.25 

Assumption……………………...795.00 

School Support…………...…...445.00 

Total.    ……………………...$7,437.95 

Misson Collection……….$1,298.00 
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Upcoming Events In Our Parish 
Tuesday Nights 6:00pm—Bingo; doors open at 4:00pm 

Resale Shop—Open Fridays & Saturdays 9:30am-3:30pm 

Bible Study—Every Thursday with Father Rakoczy 

                         5:00pm Instructional Room, School Building 

Polish Class—Every Second Wednesday of the Month 

September 7th— K of C  Rosary at 9:30am -donuts & coffee   

September 14th—CCD Classes begin 8:30am 

Congratulations to 

Shiela Edlen who won 

our August 15th drawing. 

Way to go Shiela! 

Welcome to St. Stanislaus Catholic Church 
Are you looking for a Parish to join?  We welcome you to ours!!  Become a member of the St. Stanislaus family. Do you need to update 

your information?  Simply fill out the form below and place in the collection basket, or call the Parish Office at 219-879-9281. 

 

Name______________________________________________________________________ Phone___________________________ 

 

Address ______________________________________________________________________ City___________________________ 

This years Catholic 

Service Appeal has 

already begun. We 

rely on the generosity 

of our Parishioners each year to meet 

our goal. For as long as Fr. Walter has 

been here, we have always met our quo-

ta!  Our goal this year is $43,566.37 a 

decrease of $2,340.63 from 2024. To 

date we have collected $7,439.  

 

Gym Supplies 
With school back in session, the children are settling in to 

their new routines.  Twice a week the students have gym 

class. This year, we are looking to enhance their experience. If 

you would love to be a part of this, we are accepting mone-

tary donations. Please send in your donations to the School 

Office or in the collection basket. As always, we are grateful 

for your support. 

Monthly Memorial 
It is time to renew your Monthly Memorial which runs on the 

back of the bulletin for a whole year. Your loved ones, living 

and deceased, will be remembered at a monthly Mass for an 

entire year. For a donation of $80.00, their name will be in 

print. The new list will begin September 7th.  


